
Distraction 

 

Ministry of Education, Culture, Sports, Science and Technology (MEXT) shows that starts 

considering the administration of bringing smart-phone to the school. 

The reason is that for safety about children. 

Most parents (mothers and fathers) have job. 

Parents want to keep the way to communicate with their children. 

If students of elementary school and junior high school bring smart-phone to schools, many troubles 

will happen. 

Breakage, stealing, using in class, etc. 

So teachers will be busy for many troubles and guardians’ handlings. 

There are many demerits than merits. 

I am disappointed and don’t trust MEXT. 

 

 


